
U.S. Department
of
Transportation
Federal Motor
Carrier Safety
Administration

1200 New Jersey Ave., S.E.
Washington, DC 20590
February 9, 2009

In reply refer to;
Your USDOT No.: 1674900

ROBERT L. JUDKINS JR.
VICE PRESIDENT
AMERICAN LAMP RECYCLING LLC2
26 INDUSTRIAL WAY
WAPPINGERS FALLS, NY 12590

Dear ROBERT L. JUDKINS JR.;

This letter is to inform you that you have now met all the requirements of Part 385 of Title 49 of the Code
of Federal Regulations (49 CFR Part 385) for receiving "New Entrant" registration to operate in interstate
commerce within the United States. Accordingly, your "New Entrant" designation is removed and your
registration is considered permanent.

However, you are reminded that while operating in the United States, you are required to comply with all
U.S. Federal Motor Carrier Safety Regulations (FMCSRs), Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standards (FMVSS), and
applicable Hazardous Materials Regulations (HMRs). The FMCSA will continue to evaluate you on the same
basis as any other carrier.

If you have any questions, please contact your local FMCSA office at;

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
FEDERAL MOTOR CARRIER SAFETY ADMINISTRATION
LEO W. O'BRIEN FEDERAL BLDG, ROOM 816
CLINTON AVENUE AND N. PEARL STREET
ALBANY, NY 12207
Telephone No.; 518-431-4145

Sincerely,

William A. Quade
Associate Administrator for Enforcement and
Program Delivery


